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Potholes 

 

The speed of repair of potholes is improving and I am pleased to say that the 

two quite nasty ones on Hearn Lane and Frog Lane have now been repaired. 

Members of the public are reminded that it is now easy to report a pothole 

through the website “Somerset County Council - Report a problem on the 

road” This site also covers such problems as overgrown hedges, damaged road 

signs, flooding issues etc. 
A link to this website can be found on the parish councils website under the 

heading ‘Useful Links’ 

Overall the lanes are now in reasonable condition although we continue to see 

degradation of the edges of the road surface caused by wide agricultural 

vehicles but there is no budget available to deal with this aspect. 

 

Road Signage 

 
There has been recent upgrading of road surface signage in North Cadbury, 

Woolston and Yarlington although they appear to have missed Crockers Hill 

where SLOW signs on the road are almost obliterated. There has been no such 

upgrading in Galhampton yet. 

 

We still await replacement signs along the narrow part of the road through 

Woolston and one of the chevrons on the bend at Three Ashes on the A359 

needs to be repaired. 
 

John Rundle 


